
 
   
Memo No.13/ALLO/2023                                           Date: 24.05.2023 
 
  To, 

The Secretary  
&  
Land Reforms Commissioner, West Bengal 
Land & Land Reforms & Refugee Relief & Rehabilitation Department  
NABANNA, Howrah-711102. 

   

Subject: Submission of SARs 

Respected Madam, 

 With concern, I would like to draw your kind attention to the fact that it is necessary to ensure that the 
SARs of SRO - IIs to be forwarded through proper channel to the department in view of the fitment in the cadres 
in WBLR Service. 

  We find, several SARs are awaiting at different levels viz. Reporting Officer, Reviewing Officer, 
Accepting Officer  after due submission by the Officers reported upon in due time. ISU and other wings need to 
immediately be requested by your good office to expedite and not to sit tight over the matter. 

 The pendency of the SARs will cost the career of the SRO IIs, heavily of their no fault. 

 The seriousness of the issue may please be reckoned and it is suggested humbly, to take immediate action 
from your kind end. 

With regards 

                                                                                                                             Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                            

  Krishanu Deb 
General Secretary 

 

 

 


